
 
The hockey supporters group held their AGM on Monday 15/10/18. Sandra Stanley was voted in as 
the new president. 
Moira Dunn treasurer 
Annelise Price secretary  
We would like to welcome Harriett Carter as a committee member. 
Jtas pre season hockey has begun on a Thursday after school. They are getting ready for term 1 next 
year. 
Mr Dunbar has a boys hockey training to play a couple of game on Saturday 10/11/18 at the state 
hockey centre.  
We are still waiting for confirmation from the school to see whether the planned tour to New 
Zealander will go ahead in the term 1 holidays. 
We will end the 2018 year with approximately $7500 in the bank. So a healthy balance to take over 
into 2019. 
Suellen Rush 
HSG President 
 

 

 


